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I am opposed to HB2239 because the certification of  OHI  should be equal to that of 

narr 

 

My name is Dakota Rockholt, I am a current member of Stewart house in Roseburg. 

Oxford has helped me with keeping myself sober by providing me a group of men 

that help with my solitude which in turn helps me stay sober. 

 

dakotarockholt55@gmail.com 

  


